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April 3,2009 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I 
Nuclear Material Section 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

To Whom It May Concern: 

License No. 07-01 579-1 9 

Docket No. 030-10925 


This is to notify you that I am replacing Dr. Daniel Rich as the upper management 
representative in all matters pertaining to the University's USNRC Byproduct License. 

Also enclosed please find the revised reporting structure for the Radiation Safety Officer. 
Note that in radiation safety matters the KSO has a reporting line directly to me. 

Should you have further questions, please contact the University Radiation Safety 
Officer, William Fendt, at (302) 83 1-8475. 

Respectfully submitted, 

A. Barteau 
Senior Vice Provost for Research and Strategic Initiatives 
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